
Boys  &  Girls  Club  golf
tourney  needs  players,
sponsors
The Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe Golf Tournament is set for
Oct. 11 at Edgewood Tahoe Golf Course. The entire $195 entry
fee goes directly to the Boys & Girls Club to continue its
work with local children.

Last  year  the  BGCLT  raised  more  than  $30,000  for  local
children and this year’s goal is to break $40,000.

The BGCLT’s golf tournament is a traditional prize bonanza
with $10,000 for any hole-in-one, an all-expenses paid golf
trip and more:

* Rounds of golf at Tahoe/Reno area’s top courses

* Ski trips

* Sports memorabilia

* Golf equipment

* Wines and spirits

* Stays at top area hotels

* Certificates for area restaurants, attractions, activities
and merchandise.

Players  have  their  choice  of  format,  either  Best  Ball  or
Scramble, with prizes awarded in both categories. In addition
to $10,000 for an ace on all par 3s, golfers have a shot at a
Grand Prize Golf Vacation.

Golfers  receive  a  gourmet  breakfast  buffet,  a  half  dozen
Titleist ProV balls, a box lunch, beverages on the course and
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an awards reception with appetizers.

Playing spots, hole sponsorships, and hole-in-one promotions
are all available by contacting the Boys & Girls Club at (530)
542.0838 or email: khouser@bgclt.org. For a registration form,
click here.

http://www.bgclt.org/

